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WE HAVE RECEIVED YOUR LETTER OUTLINING YOUR SAFETY CONCERN 
WITH YOUR MODEL 700 RIFLE. 

WE SUGGEST THAT THE GUN NOT BE USED UNTIL REMINGTON HAS HAD 
AN OPPERTUNITY TO EXAMINE IT. 

WE WOULD LIKE TO PERFORM THIS EXAMINATION AT YOUR EARLIEST 
CONVIENCE. 

UPON COMPLETION OF OUR EXAM WE WILL REPORT OUR FINDINGS TO 
YOU. 

PLEASE CONTACT ME BY CALLING COLLECT AT 1315)-895-3558 TO 
MAKE ARRANGEMENTS FOR RETURNING YOUR FIREARM FOR T•lE ABOVE 
MENTlONED EXAMINAT10N. 

SINCERLY; 

JACK L. KAST 
PRODUCT SERVlCE 
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